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18/07/2022  10:47:122022/2281/P COMMNT Bob Myhill I am the managing agent on behalf of the head lessee company, Avenue Close Tenants Association, and on 

their behalf wish to object to the planning application to convert the two flats into a single flat.  My clients  

believe that not only is it a loss of a residential dwelling but will create a very large flat which is not in keeping 

with the rest of the flats in the building.

As head lessees they will not give consent for these works to be carried out.

Bob Myhill

Myhill Newman LLP
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